
Dear Dr. Orr -

I have your letter of the 30th Inst., and

zu glad that you received such a good reception

on ou our Indian Agents in so far as your visit

Ded¬

I note your remarks with regard to the Ching¬

Home at Sault Ste. Marie. This building is

not the property of the Department and we are not

at all responsible for its up-ennep. The Church of

England owne this school building, and should

attend to matters such as you mention. In view of

all the circumstances, I would be disposed to

Sire Mr. Euller sone assistance to enable him

to put on theseam sorsens which are very neces

shall commnicate with Mr. Fuller.

Yours very truly,

R. B. orr, Esq., M.D.,
Director

Provincial Musos
Neueau Cseil
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